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GWIC will be conducting a pilot of On-Track
Veterinarians attending trials in May 2023.

Analysis of data suggested that some serious
injuries are affributed o a greyhound having a
pre-existing injury. The Race Injury Reduction
Summit identified that by OTVs recording injuries
that occur at a trial, it may reduce serious
injuries on race day.

For more information, visit www.gwic.nsw.gov.au

Dental health

NEW OPENING
HOURS FROM APRIL
Fromm Monday 3 April 2023, GWIC's

phone and office opening hours will be
Monday to Friday, 8:30am - 4:30pm.

For all GWIC enquiries, please continue
fo contact us on 13 49 42 (13 GWIC),
emailus@gwic.nsw.gov.au, or visit us at
Level 1, 230 Howick St Bathurst.
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